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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please be reminded that the final English literature and maths mock examinations will take place 
on Friday 8th and Friday 22nd February. Please encourage your child to revise in advance of these 
and attend revision sessions taking place after school. 
 
Further to this, the teaching of the Year 11 Science curriculum is now almost complete and so 
teachers will soon be focusing on revision of the key knowledge. In order for teachers to focus 
revision appropriately, and to prepare your child for their final examinations, your child will be 
sitting a second series of mock papers. 
 
Starting the week beginning March 4th, Year 11 Combined and Triple Science students will sit 
three mock examinations. The timetable is as follows: 
 
Tuesday 5th March 8.45am – Biology Paper 2 (1 hour 15 minutes) 
Thursday 7th March 8.45am – Chemistry Paper 2 (1 hour 15 minutes) 
Tuesday 12th March 8.45am – Physics Paper 2 (1 hour 15 minutes) 
 
To reduce the impact on other subjects’ teaching time, the examinations will start promptly at 
8.40am and finish at 10am.  Therefore, please encourage your child to arrive punctually. It’s 
important for them to understand, that if they are late, they will not be able to make up the time. 
 
Please note that the National examinations will also start at 8.45am so this is a good practice run 
for your child. You will receive a reminder text the day before each mock examination. 
 
If you foresee any issues with this early start, please get in touch with school to let us know so that 
we can work with you to find a solution for your child. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Ms J Kemp 
Head of Science 
  
and Mrs J McCluskey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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